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Sep. 15th - Mini-Social at Signature’s

Sep. 24th - Night Out at the International
Pavillion

Sep. 2nd - Club Meeting - In-Line Skating
And Park City Preview
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JOY'S JOURNAL

WELCOME TO THE SEPTEMBER INSTALLMENT, AND I HOPE EVERYONE HAS
HAD A GREAT SUMMER.  I FOR ONE AM LOOKING FORWARD TO SOME COOL-
ER WEATHER. EVEN THOUGH THE WEATHER HAS BEEN HOT, IF YOU MISSED
THE MYSTERY PARTY AT DEL AND SHELIA HAYNES, YOU MISSED THE HOTTEST
EVENT OF THE SUMMER. A LARGE TIME WAS HAD BY ALL, AND THE DECORA-
TIONS WERE FABULOUS. A HEARTY SKI CLUB "OH S---" CHEER TO THE
HAYNES, AND TO DOUG AND MARTHA TINSLEY, WHO PLANNED IT, FOR ALL OF
THEIR HARD WORK TO MAKE THIS A SPECTACULAR EVENT.

WE HAD 27 PEOPLE ATTEND THE FLATROCK PLAYHOUSE AND BRUNCH AT
KELSEY'S. IT WAS TRULY ONE OF THE BEST PLAYS WE'VE SEEN AT FLATROCK.
IF YOU ARE NOT PARTICIPATING IN SOME OF OUR "OFF-SEASON" ACTIVITIES,
YOU'RE MISSING OUT.

WE HAVE A LOT PLANNED IN SEPTEMBER. MIKE ROGERS WILL MAKE A PRE-
SENTATION AT THE MONTHLY MEETING ON PARK CITY. THIS WILL BE OF SPE-
CIAL INTEREST TO THOSE OF YOU WHO ARE PLANNING TO GO ON OUR
"WESTERN" TRIP IN JANUARY. ALSO, IF YOU ARE CONSIDERING THIS TRIP,
YOU NEED TO SIGN-UP NOW, BEFORE WE HAVE TO OPEN IT UP TO OTHER
CRESCENT CLUBS. WITH THE PACKAGE MIKE HAS PUT TOGETHER, IT WILL
SELL OUT QUICKLY. ALSO IN SEPTEMBER WE ARE PLANNING AN OUTING TO
INTERNATIONAL PAVILION ON THE 24 TH. AT 6:30 PM. WE HEAR THAT SOME
FIERCE COMPETITIONS ARE BEING PLANNED, AND A FEW GRUDGE MATCHES
ARE HEATING UP. THE MINI- SOCIAL IS SCHEDULED FOR WHAT (JUST) USED
TO BE SIGNATURES. SIGNATURES HAS JUST CEASED DOING BUSINESS (AS OF
THE WEEKEND OF AUGUST 20 TH., BUT A NEW OPERATION (NOT YET NAMED
AT THIS DATE) IS IMMEDIATELY TAKING OVER. WE KNOW THE NEW OWNERS
PERSONALLY (THEY ALSO OWN FUDDRUCKER'S) AND WE KNOW THAT THEY
WILL HAVE EXCELLENT FOOD AT THE NEW RESTAURANT. YOU WILL HAVE
THE OPPORTUNITY TO TRY ONE OF SPARTANBURG'S NEWEST RESTAURANTS.
SO, DON'T MISS THIS ONE (ESPECIALLY DON AND JUDY WEST -- IT'S ONLY A
ROCK'S THROW FROM YOUR HOUSE.)

SEE YA !

JOY
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Program  by Tim Corbin
Well, if you you missed our August meeting you missed one of the most entertaining SSOC meetings

ever. Picture most everyone in attendance lined up learning to Swing from two really nice young dancers, Greg and
Jessica. Jessica had only been swinging for a litle over a month yet really looked like a pro flipping over Greg’s shoulder.
The Ssoc really appreciates the time and energy put into entertaining us. Cameron and erica had a great time too as well
as Mariel’s young dancers.

Our September meeting is a presetnation on In-Line skating from Dave at Greenville’s Alpine ski Center. The
Alpine Ski Center is one of our best advertisers in the newsletter. Please come out and learn about In-Line skating
regardless of your abilitiy.  I is my intent to take a group out to learn the skills sometime soon after this meeting. Be there
and sign up. Mike is also on the agenda with pictures from his recent trip to Park City and more information on this year’s
out West trip.

Hickory Knob Weekend October 8th thru 10th
You people constantly amaze me! After the great time last year I thought you would be driving to my house to give me
deposit on this trip. Actually someone did. I still have three rooms left at the newletter deadline. Call me!  I also have a
couple of non-golfers who would make you a deal on the golf portion of the package if you are interested in driving
down or if you’re planning on caamping. Call me!  Each room is $90/night with two golfers getting 18 hole of golf
with cart and a great buffet breakfast each day.  That’s ninety bucks for two rounds of golf, two nights lodging, and two
breakfasts. This is the same trip that I raved about last year. It’s worth three times that much.

We had a great time last year crusiing over to Savannah Lakes for dinner. We only have one for sure boat going, but
Bill clark may be bringing his to make our dinner cruise to Savannah Lakes.

I am looking for a Program for October. Call me if you have some ideas.
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MINI  -  SOCIAL
The September Mini-Social will be held at Signature’s at River Falls Planta-
tion Golf Course.  The day will be Wednesday, September 15 and the time
will be 6:30. All one has to do to get there is to get off I-85 at Exit 63 and go
southerly on Rt. 290.  An alternate way is head northerly on Rt. 290 from
Reidville Rd. Please sign up at the meeting, or call Joy Bobo at 433-8640.

In upcoming months we are considering, Dante’s (or Capri’s), the Longhorn.,
Aloha and Hops.  Suggestions and requests are always welcome.

                      Signature’s

 I-85

Rt. 290

               Publix                                              Exit  63

                Reidville Rd.
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                   Mystery Party Recap

You probable think that it takes a lot of people to put on a great party……right!
Actually, I did it all myself!   Ha!  Well, actually, it did take a lot of folks and I
would like to thank them now.  Of course, Dale and Shelia for hosting our event.
Allison for the teeky hut and some decorations. Connie and Ted for helping set up and
take down and for decorations. Also, Santanna and her mom and dad for all their efforts
in assisting you with refreshment and transportation. And finally, to Martha for thinking
up the thing in the first place. Thank to all of you for a great job and a fun evening.

So……. You would think that no one would even attempt to top the Lethal Luau party
wouldn’t you?  Well….think again partner. Plans are under way for the next “Mystery
Party”, a western called  “The Good, The Bad, and The Guilty.” Coming  to a western
Spartanburg County location near you.  So, keep checking your newsletter buckaroo.
More later.

   September  24th      6;30 P.M.      Our Next Special Event.

“The Tim Corbin International Pavilion Challenge”

This is the first edition for this event so how knows what is going to happen? There have
Golf and Go-Cart racing and a batting cage to test you.  So come on out about 6:30 and
we will have a plan to test
your ability. We will see just who is the best at what ever it is we are going to do.



Page 6



Page 7

Membership News

 Most of you should have received your membership renewal by now.  The current
year membership expires on September 30th.  For those of you who were at the mystery
party and received your membership renewal forms, let me inform you that there was an
error in the cover letter you received pertaining to the amount of renewal dues.  Renewal
dues are still $25 for single memberships and $35 for family memberships, not the $35
and $40 in the cover letter (you can't blame a guy for trying).
 Also "Mail-in" memberships are strictly for people who have left the Spartanburg
area and who no longer participate in Ski and Outing Club activities (like the Inbau's) and
who still want to keep up with what's happening with the Spartanburg Club.  The $10 fee
is to cover the cost of the newsletter.  It's not a discount for mailing in your dues (Bob
and Margaret).  I hope that clears things up a bit.

Thanks to Tim Corbin we have two new members who have joined the Ski and
Outing Club.  They are Bill and DeEtte Clark.  Bill has been visiting the Ski Club for
about a year and we have finally convinced him to join.
 Bill and his Wife DeEtte, both originally from Atlanta, have known each other
since childhood.  Bill came to Spartanburg about twenty years ago and had to go all the
way to Texas to reconnect with DeEtte and bring her here.  Together they have three
grown children.  The love dancing, especially shagging, and boating.  Neither are skiers
these days, but love the "outing" part of the club.
 Bill's work is in business and residential loans and real estate development.

Ted
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

1999-2000
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT   JOY BOBO  433-0802
PAST PRESIDENT  ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372   503-5900
VICE PRESIDENT   TED MUELLER  592-3405   433-2220
TREASURER   SHELIA HAYNES  592-0047   576-1691
SECRETARY   VILMA VOLL  574-1589
MEMBERSHIP   TED MUELLER  592-3405   433-2220
ADVERTISING   PIETER GROOT  585-9173   582-6448
PUBLICITY   MARIEL HUNKELER 864-322-7762
FUNDRAISING   SANDI STEFFEE  948-0276
NEWSLETTER   TAYLOR BOMAR  576-3776   574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS   TIM CORBIN  587-6645
SOCIAL    CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
DAY TRIPS   THE BOBOs  433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT  JULIE BUETTNER 583-1997
OVERNIGHT TRIPS  MIKE ROGERS  578-0618
HOSPITALITY / GREETER  MARGARET FENNESSEY 576-2359
RACING    BRYAN BOBO  433-0802   433-8640
SCRAPBOOK   MARCY CASSADY 585-1718   596-3140
SPECIAL EVENTS  DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


